
 

 

 
 

24 April 2020 
 

COVID-19 Update 
 

Release of additional information 

 
Auckland Council (Council) today released the meeting papers from its Audit and Risk 
Committee and Emergency Committee meetings held on 14 April 2020 and 16 April 2020 
respectively to assess the potential financial implications of COVID-19 on Council’s financial 
position. The meeting papers were prepared based on best available information at the time 
of preparation of late March/early April.   
 
The meeting papers are available on Council’s website at:  
 
https://ourauckland.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/articles/news/2020/04/auckland-council-to-
consult-on-emergency-budget/ 
 

 

End 

For further information please contact: 
Katherine Forbes Head 
of Public Affairs, 
Mobile: +64 21 872 680, 

Email: Katherine.forbes@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz 
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